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To: Sunnica Energy Farm
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Date: 24 January 2024 15:32:34

Dear sir/madam,

I write to reiterate my fierce objections to the proposed gigantean power
plant which will ruin all of the villages affected by this scheme. none of the recent
answers given by sunnica or natural england have changed my mind, it is too big, too close
residential areas, the batteries are unsafe and have been proven to cause serious fires.It will
also cover huge areas of prime farmland, which has grown good crops for the 47 years |
have lived here. It will completely destroy our beautiful landscape and the wildlife that

inhabit it.





